February 1, 2016
Esteemed CUSD governing board member colleagues,

After almost 8 years serving on the Campbell Union School District governing board, it is time
for me to step down from my duties as a governing board member. As you all know, | recently
accepted a new position that is taking my career in a new direction. My new position will require
my undivided attention as | learn how to be effective in my new role. Sadly, | have decided that |
will not have the time that is needed to effectively serve as a governing board member and | am
therefore submitting my letter of resignation, effective March 10, 2016.

It has been an amazing experience working with such a committed group of people who provide
a strong example of how a school board should operate; always keeping the best interest of all

our kids at the forefront of every decision. | admire you all and will miss working with you.

Thank you for all the support you have provided me over the years and | look forward to seeing
all the amazing things CUSD will accomplish in the coming years.

Juliet



